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CE hours
CEUs available through the National Association 
of Elementary School Principals Foundation, 
and possibly through your state affiliates.

Hazelden Online Courses

NAESP and Hazelden present a new bullying prevention distance 
learning course for school principals—available now!
In Partnership with Clemson University.

Bullying 101 for School Principals: What Principals Should Know and Be Able to Do
Course DL142
This three-hour course gives up-to-date, evidence-based information about bullying, cyber bullying, best practices in bullying 
prevention, and how school administrators (principals, assistant principals, etc.) can effectively address bullying. This course 
employs extensive use of video, interactive elements, and case studies to create an engaging experience for participants.

Earn continuing education hours from the comfort of your home or work.


